
Wyoming Springs – Segment 1 
Extension Project

The City of Round Rock is hosting an Open House to share schematic plans for the planned 

extension for Wyoming Springs Dr from Creek Bend Blvd to Sam Bass Rd.  This project will 

extend Wyoming Springs Dr to improve mobility in this rapidly growing area. 

The community is welcome to join us in person or virtually. The information shared will be the same for both 

meeting formats. 

In-Person Open House

Tuesday, September 1, 2020, 5 – 8 p.m.

Fern Bluff MUD Community Center

7320 Wyoming Springs Dr

Round Rock, TX 78681

Virtual Open House

September 1 –22, 2020 

Available Online:  
tinyurl.com/wyomingspringsopenhouse

Due to COVID-19 concerns, it is recommended that interested parties participate virtually when possible. Those 

who join in person will be required to wear a mask and practice social distancing.

We are offering reservations in 30-minute increments for those attending the in-person Open House. Reservations 

are not required but are recommended to help implement social distancing. Please call (512) 942-6216 to make 

your reservation. 

The Virtual Open House, will be available at www.tinyurl.com/wyomingspringsopenhouse beginning at 5 p.m., 

September1, 2020. The Virtual Open House will include digital meeting exhibits and an opportunity to submit 

electronic comments. If you do not have internet access and are unable to attend in person, please call (512) 942-

6216 for assistance in accessing project information. 

Comments and feedback on the project plans from the community are welcome any time but must be shared with 

our team by September 22, 2020 to be documented as part of this Open House. 

For project questions contact the city Project Manager:              

Email: dscheel@roundrocktexas.gov                    Phone: (512) 218-6603

Para información en español por favor llame al (512) 942-6216


